
School Notice Board—July 

 
Monday 16th—Children to meet new teachers 

Monday 16th—Pupil Parliament Elections  

Tuesday 17th—Year 1 trip to Cbeebies—children in school for 8am 

Tuesday 17th– Year 6 end of year treat day bowling & pizza 

Wednesday 18th—  Year 6 Leavers’ Mass in school 9.30am 

Friday 20th—Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am  

Friday 20th—Final day of the year—1.15pm finish  

 

September 

Wednesday 5th—School re-opens 

Wednesday 19th-Curriculum Evening for Parents/Carers 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

‘Let your Light Shine’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the final weekly update of this academic year. 
As usual, we are not on wind down at St. Elizabeth’s for there is always so 
much to do! 
 
On Monday evening, Our Year 6 children performed ‘Robin Hood’ as their 
final play at St. Elizabeth’s. It was a truly amazing show and each and eve-
ryone of them ‘Let their light shine’. You were brilliant Year 6! 
 
It was a busy week for Year 5 this week as they took part in a sports day at 
St. Paul’s with our cluster Primary Schools. The children enjoyed the day 
and were an absolute credit to our school. On Thursday, they enjoyed a 
workshop at Pizza Express where they enjoyed making and eating their 
own Pizza’s. Miss Durling received many positive comments about the 
children’s behaviour. Well done Year 5! 
 
Our Foundation Stage 1 children performed ‘Mr Cookie’s Food Factory’ on 
Wednesday and thoroughly entertained their families. It was a wonderful 
show with fantastic acting and singing. Well done everybody! 
 
Yesterday, our Pupil Parliament had an early start to their day, catching 
the 6am train to London. We had a tour of the Houses of Parliament and 
were able to watch live debates. This was followed by a workshop about 
campaigning and debating. After lunch we saw Buckingham Palace and 
then spent time in the park. It was a great day which was thoroughly en-
joyed by all. 
 
Finally, This morning our Year 6 joined our Catholic Cluster of schools to 
celebrate a transition Mass together. It was a beautiful celebration.  
Have a lovely weekend,     Mrs L. Kelly 

Tel: 0161-437-3890  Fax: 0161-490-7024 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

13th July 2018 

ATTENDANCE - W/B 02/07/18 

FS1 95.6 %  FS2      94.1% 

Y1 97%  Y2  94.8% 

Y3 95.5%   Y4  97.1% 

Y5       93.1%  Y6  95.8% 

Well done to Year 4 with 97.1% last week. 

Whole school attendance for last week is 95.4% which 

is below our target of 96%. 

 

Gold Award  

FS2   Liam Kelly 

Y1     Whole of Year 1 

Y2     Amelia Wilson 

Y3     Kitty Campion-Astbury 

Y4     Wiktor Iwanicki 

Y5     Whole of Year 5 

Y6     Kuba  Borkowski 

Well done everybody! 

Highlights of the week! 

 


